
 

Hello Ladies, 

It was so good to see some of you on our zoom call.  I miss seeing you all in 

person.  I am very hopeful that we can all meet together again in August.  Right 

now, I am planning on still holding the August 6th meeting.  Then, we will have 

the retreat August 28 &29 and, then, guild again September 3rd.  August guild 

will be the new regular time at 6pm.  We will have a catch up and a BIG sew 

and tell to show off all of our Covid-19 projects and UFO projects.   

For July we were going to get together and sew our charity projects.  I think it 

will be better if we all work on our projects in our own homes to give everyone a 

little more time with     Covid-19.  Since we will not have a big sewing day, I hope 

that everyone will please make a few or a bunch of 

the projects.  We are making:  

*Dignity Bags                                                                                                                  

*Comfort Pillows                                                                                            

*Cuddle Cloths 

All of the patterns and instructions are on hebervalleyquilters.com under the 

member only section.   If you have any questions, ask Robin.   I know we have all 

been sewing masks and doing things to help our neighbors, friends, and family.  

But let’s show up to the August meeting with tons of projects for Robin to turn in.  

All of these are great projects and will help many people who are going through a 

hard time.   They do not take much time to make.  Please work on these. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you are participating in the UFO project, it is time for our next UFO project.  It is going buy so fast.  I had my 

son roll the dice and the new project number (drum roll) ………. #3.  Bring the past projects to the August 

meeting and now we can start on the next project.   



Our retreat is finally about here.  There is still space for people to sign up for the retreat if you would like to 

come. Ali needs to know by July 15th so that she has plenty of time to get things put together.   It is being held 

at the LDS church building located at 500 North 300 East in Heber City.  There is a large gym and we will have 

plenty of room to spread out and not have to be close to each other.  I know we have had lots of sewing on 

our own but now we can do it with 

our friends (which is the best). 

Have a great month sewing.  See you 

all soon. 

Happy Sewing, 

Tamara 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For your information, Utah Quilt Guild’s Quilt Fest that was to be held in 

September has been cancelled this year due to Covid 19.   With all of the 

restrictions involved it just will not work.   More information will be 

forthcoming as it is available.   

Additionally, we sent you a separate email about the decision regarding the 

Garden of Quilts, which is still on with some significant modifications.   

                                                           Barb 

 

 



 



 


